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Notice

The undersigned is directed to say that SECL vide office letter No.
SECL/BSP/DT(P&P)/66/17/158 dt. 10.7.2017 and subsequent letter
No. SECL/BSP/P&P/19/H-372 dt. 15.5.2019 had submitted
Progressive Mine Closure Monitoring and Audit report of the first phase
2010 to 2015 conducted by CMPDIL, Bilaspur regarding reimbursement
of claims under progressive Mine closure Plan of Dhelwadih UG of SECL
for an amount of Rs 101.78 Lakhs towards Mine closure Escrow fund for
Dhelwadih UG of SECL as per Mine Closure Plan Guidelines dated
7.1.2013. After scrutiny of documents submitted by SECL and
inspection report prepared by 0SD, CCO, Bilaspur, the Technical
Committee of CCO (HQ), Kol has recommended for reimbursement of
Rs. 84.655 Lakhs for the said project.

Before release of fund, it is brought to the notice that if any
comments/views by any stake holder of Dhelwadih UG Project arises,
they are invited to submit the same to the Office of the Coal Controller
within 15 days positively from the date of issue of the said notice after
which no submission will be accepted.

This issues with the approval of Coal Controller.
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Officer on Special Duty (M&QM)
CCO/Kol



